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From: Tom Burbidge <mdgtv@highwayl.com.au>

Sent: Saturday, 22 August 2015 1:10 PM ~ WAE C
To: 2015 Electoral Boundaries Review = g

Cc: Tom Burbidge CoLs AUG 7015
Subject: MRRA submission EEHEE

Mundaring Residents and Ratepayers Assoc Inc. (MRRA) ABN 67 028 659 669
PO Box 270, Mundaring WA 6073

Friday 21st August 2015

Cover page:
Full Name Tom Burbidge

Organisation Mundaring Residents and Ratepayers Assoc Inc.
Street address  Nbr 11 Mundaring Weir Road Mundaring WA 6073
Contact phone 9295 1710

Email address mdgtv@highwayl.com.au

Have you attached any other electronic files with your submission? No

Represent:
I represent Mundaring Residents and Ratepayers Assoc Inc. (MRRA).

Locality:
Mundaring town-site and the area bounded by postcodes 6073 and 6072.
Currently Swan Hills in the East Metropolitan Region.

The Objection:

Mundaring town-site is cut in half along the Great Eastern Highway.

Proposed is North of Great Eastern Highway becomes District of Kalamunda

Proposed is South of Great Eastern Highway becomes District of Darling Range.

MRRA suggests having to approach two politicians to get a project heard would half the success rate.
Also, physical access to Mundaring is limited, a politician is more likely to come to us if all of Mundaring
town-site is in their District.

The Request:
Include Mundaring town-site South in the District of Kalamunda.

A possible boundary:

Beelu National Park should be the Eastern boundary from Great Eastern Highway to Mundaring Weir Road.
Then Mundaring Weir Road to the Helena River.

Consequently from the Mundaring Light Industrial Area and West to O'Connor Rd would be added to the
District of Kalamunda.

I apologize for not having the skills to know the population increase to the District of Kalamunda.

Thank you for considering this submission,
Tom Burbidge,
MRRA Secretary,



